

Community Services - Early Intervention

John O'Leary, Chairman Lisa C. Madron, LCSW, CTS , Executive Director Virginia Heuple, PT, El Program Manager

April 30, 2020

Dear Early Intervention Referral Sources,

I hope that this letter finds you well and making the best of our less than desirable circumstances now with the current public health emergency. As you have no doubt heard many times, "we will get through this together", a statement in which I firmly believe.

This letter is to inform you that the Infant and Toddler Connection of Greater Prince William, commonly referred to as "Early Intervention", is open and continuing to serve eligible infants, toddlers and families of Prince William County and the Cities of Manassas and Manassas Park.

We have been having great success with continuing to complete Intakes of new clients, Eligibility Determination, Assessment for Service Planning, Individualized Family Service Plan development and intervention services during this time, either by phone or using approved social media platforms that enable us to keep client confidentiality at the forefront. As always, our Service Coordinators, therapists and educators continue to coach and consult with parents and other care-givers to help you help your child meet his or her functional goals in your natural environment.

So, with that in mind, please do not hesitate to continue calling our Intake line at 703-792-7879. You may call anytime, day or night, and leave a message if after hours and one of our Intake Coordinators will return your call promptly. To ensure the health and safety of our staff, all are working either completely remotely or with very limited hours in the office currently, but we are working and look forward to continuing to serve the community.

Please take care and stay healthy.

Ginny Heuple, PT

Sincerely,

Ginny Heuple, PT

Program Manager, ITC of Greater Prince William

Administrative Office

Sudley North Govt Center 8033 Ashton Avenue Manassas, VA 20109 703-792-7800 Fax: 703-792-7704

Service Locations

7969 Ashton Avenue Manassas, VA 20109 703-792-7800 Fax: 703-792-7817

A. J. Ferlazzo Building

15941 Donald Curtis Dr. Suite 200 Woodbridge, VA 22191 703-792-4900 Fax: 703-792-7057

Ridgewood Building

4370 Ridgewood Center Dr. Woodbridge, VA 22192 703-792-4900 Fax: 703-792-5098

Phoenix Building 8500 Phoenix Drive

Manassas, VA 20110 703-792-5480 Fax: 703-361-8840

Infant & Toddler
Connection of VA

7987 Ashton Avenue Suite 231 Manassas, VA 20109 703-792-7879 Fax: 703-792-4954